
Dear Management & Supplier Partners,
The APAC Board needs your help to make our Silent Auction a success! The details are included below.

Silent Auction
The auction will take place in conjunction with the Maintenance Mania Experience on Thursday, 

October 8, from 4:30 – 6:30 p.m. Bidding will be closed at the conclusion of the Maintenance Mania 

Experience and the “winners” must pick up and pay for their items at the close of the event. We ask that 

all products or services be valued at $100 or more, and that the prize is easy to transport or that your 

company be willing to ship the item(s) to the successful bidder. 

	 Examples: �Lunch or dinner with you (management folks), electronics, gift baskets, and products or 

services your company offers (i.e. Pest Control, Pool Cleaning, Advertising, etc.)

Please fill out the information below and return it to Courtney as soon as possible so we know what to 

expect. Thank you for your commitment to making APAC a success! Please don’t forget to email your 

logo to courtney@faahq.org.

Your Name (Please Print):   ___________________________________________________________________________________________

Company: 	 ___________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone: 	 ___________________________________________________________________________________________

Email: 	 ___________________________________________________________________________________________

Silent Auction Item:	  ____________________________________________________________ 	 Value: $___________________ 

Silent Auction Item:	  ____________________________________________________________ 	 Value: $___________________ 

Silent Auction Item:	  ____________________________________________________________ 	 Value: $___________________ 

Silent Auction Item:	  ____________________________________________________________ 	 Value: $___________________

Please fax or email this form to Courtney Barnard, GAD at 407-960-2911 or Courtney@faahq.org.  

If you have any questions please feel free to call Courtney at 407-960-2911.

Contributions to APAC are voluntary and are used for political purposes. Contributions are not deductible as charitable contributions for federal income tax purposes. A member is free 
to contribute more or less than the suggested amount, and may choose not to give without reprisal from the Florida Apartment Association or affiliate associations.

2015 FAA Annual Conference & Trade Show
APAC Silent Auction Donation Form
October 8, 2015     Hilton Orlando Bonnet Creek Hotel, Orlando, Florida 
4:30 – 6:30 p.m.
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